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Traffic Crash | Death Investigation – 300 Block of Beulah Road 
 
Henrico Police was called to the 300 block of Beulah Road for the report of a single-vehicle crash in front 
of Seven Pines Elementary.  The crash impacted the normal parent-child drop-off area for the school as 
well as Beulah Road for some time while Crash Team Investigators conducted their investigation.  
Arrangements were made to improvise the drop-off area, by using Huntsman Road.  School Resource 
Officers were on the scene to greet and assist with traffic during this incident.  
 
The adult male driver was transported away from the scene but later died.  The driver has been identified 
as Gary Eugene Ricker, age 49, of Sandston, VA. 
 
Our thoughts are with the family during this tragic incident. 
 

### 

mailto:Matthew.Pecka@henrico.us

